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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Happy New Year!  

I hope that you managed to get along to the Arts & Crafts Sale at Tewin Memorial Hall 
on Saturday 4th December. Perhaps you brought some of the hand-crafted gifts as 
Christmas presents, or did you just go for the irresistible cakes on offer? 

The art workshop on 11th November was an enjoyable and creative day. You can find a 
brief report of the event on the THACS pages of the Tewin Village website, along with 
captivating and colourful pictures of some of the art work that was created. Sight of that 
art work can brighten even the dullest January day and may even tempt you to join into 
future workshops. 

Now that we are into a new year, here are some dates for your new diary: - 

• THACS AGM on the evening of Monday 14/03/22 

• Spring Show on Saturday 09/04/22 

• Autumn Show on Saturday 24/09/22 

Several other events are being organised and they will be announced in due course. 

Ray Keppler 
THACS Chairman 

 


